
Poppy Appeal 

To mark the Centenary of the end of the First World War the Technology faculty decided to take the 

opportunity to involve students in the our school remembrance.  In after school clubs and on Open 

Evening students helped us to create poppies in different materials.  The Resistant Materials area 

made poppies from recycled plastic bottle and put up a display in the Foyer. 

In the Textiles club they made individual fabric 

poppies which were sold to students and staff 

and raised £77. 

 

In the Food club they made cupcakes with poppy 

decorations and held a cake sale in school on Friday 

9th November and raised £75.50 

On Open Evening Mrs Jones made wooden 
poppies with the fantastic help of students 
(KS3 and KS4). They made a colossal 297 
poppies. These were sold in school and raised 
£185. Mrs Jones’ husband kindly took some of 
these poppies to his business, where he raised 
an amazing £726.80, including a generous 
donation from David Pearl of 
Pearl and Coutts and Jim 
Williams of Williams & Sons. 
 

We raised an amazing total of £974.30 

 
 



 

We are so proud of all the students who helped us to 

commemorate this very special occasion.  Thank you 

to:-  

Wooden Poppies 

Jack Savage, Louis Aspland and Uma Shah.  

Poppy Display 

Uma Shah, Freya Jordan, Sophie Michael, Ruby Horn, 

Giota Bita, Steven Malickis, Lucia Solorzan and Nilsu 

Cosgun 

Cakes and cake sale 

Niamh Galvin, Aashni Nana,  Kitty Coleman, Holly Miller, Poppy Beacham , Deniz Polat, Lucia 

Solorzana, Emre Arsu, Antonio Range, Ishtiyak Ali, Zoe Kilgarlton, Kiera Mazintas, Nehir Yildrim and 

Giota Bita. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


